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EVENTS 

 

AGM (Annual General Meeting) – we are pleased to announce 

that we are able to hold this meeting.  It is being held at The Queens 

Hotel, in Chester on Friday 14th October 2022 time 11.30am until 

approx. 12.30pm a light lunch will be provided, everyone is invited.    

 

Please keep a look out in your emails. 

 
 

DONATIONS 

 

As you would have seen in our July 2022 
newsletter the Widows Sons – North Wales 
donated £250.00.   

They came to the office and presented us 
with a big cheque 
 

 

 

FUNDRAISING  

Victoria Friel (Vocational Rehabilitation Occupational Therapist) 

who works with the Acquired Brain Injury Service is participating 

in the  MBNA Chester Marathon on 2nd October 2022. 

If you would like to donate please go to:- 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/victoria-friel-2?utm_term=EVrxVd4ZR 

 

WEBSITE  
 

Our website has been updated - Please take a look at  www.hipincheshire.org.uk 
 

A huge thank you to Ian Skaife for his work on this.   
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A brain injury can often be seen as a hidden disability, 
did you know that you can apply for a sunflower lanyard 
which is recognized across many retailers and will 
entitle you to additional support  
 
You can visit the website below or ask at your next 
coffee morning or Zoom meeting.   
        

 

www.hiddendisabilitiesstore.com/shop/sunflower-lanyards  
 

 
COFFEE MORNINGS 
 

Crewe 

It was great to have our face-to-face coffee morning in August and 

September at Wells Green Methodist Church.  

We had a great time catching up with events, chatting about the hot 

weather, and meeting Ceri our new activities co-ordinator.  

 

For October we are trying a NEW VENUE at  

Wistaston Memorial Hall & Community Centre,  

Address:   75 Church Lane CW2 8ER 

On Thursday 6th October 2022 at 10.30am  

   

Ellesmere Port 
 

Once again it was nice to see so many of our members at our Ellesmere Port group at the Trinity Church 

 

 

If any of our members have any good quality 

unwanted books that you no longer want, we 

would love to have them so we can raise funds 

to go towards the cost of our coffee mornings. 

Please bring along to your next coffee morning 

if you can.   
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